Print | Close Window

Subject: RE: Requesting safe, harassment-free and secure jobs From: Marcus Charlesworth <servicedesk@conservative.ca>

Date: Sun, Sep 20, 2015 10:21 am

To: "info@bullyfreebc.ca" <info@bullyfreebc.ca>





130 Albert Street, Suite 1204 · 130, rue Albert, bureau 1204, Ottawa, Ontario, Canada K1P 5G4 Tel/Tél. (613) 755-2000 · Fax/Téléc. (613) 755-2001 www.conservative.ca · www.conservateur.ca

Live Support is available from 8:30am-10pm (ET) Mon-Fri | 10am-6pm (ET) Sat Toll free: 1-866-808-8407 | e-mail: servicedesk@conservative.ca

Dear Diane,

Thank you for taking the time to contact the Conservative Party of Canada and for sharing your words of advice with us, we truly appreciate your input as a concerned Canadian.

Our Conservative government is working tirelessly to improve the lives of hardworking Canadians across our country. We are counting on your support and look forward to building a prosperous Canada for all Canadians. Please be assured that your comments have been noted.

If you require any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us at (Toll-free) 1-866-808-8407, option #2 from the automated attendant.

Once again, thank you for taking the time to write.

Yours truly,

Marcus
National Service Desk Analyst
Fundraising & Membership Services Department
Sections des Activités de Financement et des Services aux Membres
Conservative Party of Canada
Tel/Tél. (866) 808-8407
Fax/Télec. (613) 755-2001

Be a part of the Community: Conservative Party of Canada | Join | Donate

You have been sent this message because you recently contacted the Conservative Party of Canada.

Copyright @ 2003-2015. All rights reserved.